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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

June 9, 2016

Dr. John B. Boone

Dean of Institutional Effectiveness,
Accreditation, and Research

Wake Technical Community College

9101 Fayetteville Road

Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your letter of April 5, 2016, notifying SACSCOC of your intention to terminate
the Regionally Increasing Baccalaureate Nurses (RIBN) transfer agreement with Winston-Salem
State University, effective March 9, 2016. The transfer agreement provides for students to
obtain an Associate in Nursing degree from Wake Technical Community College and a Bachelor
of Science in Nursing from Winston-Salem State University.

The agreement is no longer necessary because of a University of North Carolina System wide

articulation agreement for the RN to BSN. In addition, the grant funding for the RIBN program
has been terminated. We acknowledge this information and will add it to the file.

Best regards,

belly Whote

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
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cc:  Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President
Dr. Larry L. Earvin
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